
 

 
 
 

July 2022 
President’s Letter 
 
We had a great 4th of July celebration and parade on the 4th.  A big thank you goes to Gail Johnson for the 
organizing this.  Also want to thank Tom Johnson for doing the grilling of the wonderful meats we enjoyed. Of 
course, we also need to thank all who brought up side-dishes to share with us. 
 
The dead shrubbery around the large electrical boxes throughout the neighborhood has been removed and 
stacked to be picked up.  A reminder to those few homeowners that have trees that are either dead or have dead 
branches that those also need to be taken care of.  There is a contractor list on our website that has several tree 
service contractors listed that can assist you with this work.  We would appreciate it if you could get this work 
completed as quickly as possible so we can keep our neighborhood looking beautiful. 
 
A reminder that there will be a “Celebration of Life” ceremony this Sunday, July 10th, for Eileen Roberts.  
Ceremony will be held at the clubhouse at 2:00 p.m. 
 
     Ron Ballard, Board President 
 
New Office Hours: Monday & Wednesday 8am-2pm Tuesday and Thursday 12pm-4pm 
 
A special “Thank you”:  You have probably noticed a couple of nice posters displayed at the mailboxes! 
We had one for the 4th of July celebration and another for Eileen Roberts “Celebration of Life.” These beautiful 
posters were done by Tom Johnson, and we appreciate him doing the graphic designing for us! Hopefully he 
will want to continue to do this for us in the future.    
 
 

The VVHA Voice  



 

Vicksburg Village Website: First and foremost, our website has gone live! If you have not done so, 
please visit at www.vicksburgvillage.net. We are very happy with the work that Dean Seals has done for us. If 
you have any suggestions for new content, please let us know. We want to make this website a useful tool for 
all our residents. 
 

 
Bunco Group: Third Wednesday of each month. If you are interested in joining the group or would like to 
substitute, please call Mell Whiting (443-243-6934).   We are always in need of permanent players and 
substitutes. 
 
Mahjong: Sharon Nole will be holding Mahjong learning sessions in the clubhouse every Sunday at 2pm. If 
you are interested in learning to play, please contact her at 214-929-0018. Mahjong has their regular games 
scheduled every Tuesday at 2:00 p.m.  you may contact Carolyn Wilkinson at 792-5898 if you have any 
questions. 
 
Artist of the month: There is a signup sheet on the credenza for the “Artist of the month.”  We enjoy 
seeing the artistic talents of our residents.  The artist this month is Darrell Case. Darrell has a beautiful piece of 
artwork displayed. Please stop by and enjoy his artistic work.  
 
Free Notary Service:    Free notary service is available for residents of Vicksburg Village in need of such 
service.  Contact Christine Klima at 830-370-3360 to make arrangements.   
 

 
Book Club Meeting:  Monday, July 18th at 6:30pm. The book to review is “Queen Anne’s Lace” by 
Susan Wittig Albert. Please join us!  

 
 

 George’s Korner 
 
BAD DAD JOKES:  
 
Son: “Daddy, can you explain to me what a solar eclipse is?” 
      Dad: No sun  
 
Doctor: “ Would you like the good news or the bad news first?” 
       Me: Good news please!  
Doctor: “We’re naming a disease after you.” 
 
Q: What happens when you put a duck in a cement mixer? 
        A: You get quacks in the pavement.  
 
I can’t stand it when people don’t know the difference between you and you’re! 
       There so stupid.  
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Activities 
EVENT  DAY   TIME  CONTACT 
Bob Ross Style  TBD) See newsletter Tom Whiting       443-243-6933 
     Painting Class 
Book Club  3rd Monday  6:30PM Gloria Valentine   955-5267 
Bunco    3rd Wednesday 6:30PM Mell Whiting       443-243-6934 
Chicago Bridge 2nd Monday  1:00PM Joy Morriss    895-8821 
Canasta  Thursday    1:00PM Mary Etheridge   257-5124 
Happy Hour  Friday   5:00PM Putt Shaw    792-5898 
Mahjong  Tuesday  2:00PM Carolyn Wilkinson   792-5541 
Men’s Coffee  M, T, Th, Fr  8:30AM Mike Michalec         739-8640 
Poker Night  Every Other Tuesday 5:00PM Barney (“B.B.”) Mays   955-9012  
   (Call to be sure) -8:00PM 
Quilt Bee  1st Monday  1:00PM Peggy McCullough   890-5330 
Stitching  Wednesday  1:00PM Mel Whiting      443-243-6934 
Nine-Ball Pool  Thursday  9:30AM Steve Lehman   739-5990 
Eight-Ball Pool Friday   7:30AM Steve Lehman   739-5990 
Water Exercise Mon, Wed, Fri  7:00AM Betty Aronsen    896-2187 
Water Exercise Tues, Thurs, Sat 10:00AM Mary Lou Bartels   257-8066 
Wednesday Coffee Wednesday  9-ish AM Office     257-2442 
       (10:00AM Meeting)  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Board of Directors:       Ron Ballard, President 
         Robert Brooks, Vice President 
         Mary Staudt, Treasurer 
         Gloria Valentine, Secretary 
          Don Hadley, At Large 
                     Gwen Myers, At Large 
         Wanda Cook, At Large and Past President   
 



 

 


